
 
 

   2018 PhD Program Fair Space Request   

The 2018 APPAM Fall Research Conference in Washington, DC is fast approaching.  Given the success of the inaugural PhD Program 
Fair at the 2017 Fall Research Conference, APPAM will once again host the Fair at this year’s conference in Washington, DC.  The Fair 
is open to any policy PhD program that is interested in sharing details of their program with conference attendees, though space is 
limited and can be reserved on a first come, first served basis.  Each space includes a six-foot, draped table with two chairs.  Please 
submit all space requests no later than September 30, 2018. 
 
The PhD Program Fair will be held on Friday, November 9th, 12:00 pm – 1:15 pm.  A program representative is required to staff the 
booth for the full event time.  The event is open to all student attendees not currently enrolled in a PhD program as well as any 
attendee who does not have a doctorate degree.  A complimentary light lunch will be served to all attendees and program 
representatives.  
 
To help students identify programs of interest at the Fair, please complete the information form below.  This information will be 
listed in the event program. 
 
CONTACT INFORMATION  

Full Name:               

Name of Institution/Organization:            

Mailing Address:             

E-mail Address:               

Phone Number:               

 
PROGRAM INFORMATION    

 
School Type:    Private  Private Not-for-Profit      Public 
 
 
Program Scheduling:   Full-Time     Part-Time          Both 
 
 
Doctoral Program Offerings (i.e. Public Policy, Health Policy, Social Policy, etc.):                               
 
                 
 
 
Program Website:                                                                                                                                                                                                 _  
 
 
 
************************************************************************************************************ 

Please submit this form or any questions to Tristanne Staudt at info@appam.org by September 30, 2018. 
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